
 

2025 Boating & Water Safety Experience for Families 

The MainPower Amberley Pool Safe Boating Programme is a 50-minute session designed to provide 
practical, boating and water safety experience for children and adults – regardless of their 
confidence in the water. 

The programme is New Zealand Coastguard initiative and includes in-water survival techniques, 
essential safety equipment (e.g. correct lifejacket selection and fitting), the importance of 
communications, and taking responsibility for personal safety.  

Boating activities are taught at the pool in a fun, controlled, and safe environment. 

Cost $50 per family/group (maximum of six people per instructor, can be a mix of children, parents, 
grandparents, caregivers etc) 

Sessions must be pre-booked and are available throughout Term One 2025: 

 Saturday mornings in January 2025 
 Sunday mornings January – April 2025 
 Weekdays after 4.30pm in January 2025 
 Tuesday and Wednesday evenings from 7.15pm February – April 2025. 

 

Bookings: Bookings and queries can be made by emailing amberley.pool@hurunui.govt.nz  
Bookings must be pre-paid - either online or at the pool or the HDC Office. 

Cancellations: Cancellations will be accepted with 72 hours notice and a postponement date will be 
arranged. No refunds will apply. 

 

Gift Certificates  

What better gift could there be than educating children of all ages to be safe around boats and 
water.  

Gift Certificates for the 2025 MainPower Amberley Pool Safe Boating Programme cost just $50 and 
need to be produced when making a booking at either the pool or the HDC Office.   

Please note that gift certificates are transferable but nonrefundable and are timebound for the 2025 
Season. 

 

For more information please email amberley.pool@hurunui.govt.nz or call Anne Frankland on 03 
314-8816 


